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Music Director Report 

Thanks
First of all may I thank all members who have contributed to our choir and the effort that goes into producing  successful performances and weekly rehearsals . 

Membership
We now have 54 singers. I continue to aim for a sustainable balance between the Voices - Sop/Alto/Tenor /Bass . 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Would like to see more men. This is important , otherwise we cannot be a long term mixed voice choir in the future. 

Repertoire -  New Music.
I have continued to purchase new music. I believe that we must move forward and build up a repertoire which utilises the best of the past and well as embracing new works. 
10 new works this year
A Christmas Blessing 
Lully lullay
All Bells in Paradise
12 days after Christmas
How quietly
Silver Bells
A Christmas Special
Oklahoma Medley
Singing in the rain

Performances 
Christmas 2018 and Spring 2019 concerts  were successful. In addition we were asked to perform at the Sunbeams Trust which was well received , and our contribution raised much needed funds. 

I am always looking for new ideas. It is a major task to plan a schedule of music .
Keep singing , keep enjoying, keep learning.


John Helyer  

 





